PATRICK A. GLEASON

CHAIRMAN OFFICE OF SPECIAL COUNSEL

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
HARRISBURG

SELECT COMMITTEE ON STATE CONTRACT PRAC"I'ICES

August 30, 1974

Mr. Jack Conway, President !
Common Cause

2030 M Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Mr. Conway:

The House Select Committee on State Contract Practices is
presently considering the possible recommendation of public
financing of elections as a vehicle to insure that State
contracts are not bought and sold for political contributions
or kickbacks.

Because we are aware of your extensive work in this area, we '
would be most appreciative if you would forward any and all
appropriate materials to the Committee in care of the office
of the Special Counsel, Room 288, Main Capitol Building,
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120.

Thank you for your kind attention to this request.
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